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Huddlestock announces resignation of CFO
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The CFO of Huddlestock Fintech AS (“Huddlestock”), Morten Bernhardsen, has today informed the CEO and Board of
Directors of Huddlestock that he has decided to step down from his role to pursue opportunities outside of the company.
Huddlestock will start the process of finding a replacement for Bernhardsen who will maintain his responsibilities as CFO
until 31 December 2024.

“We are thankful to Morten for his commitment and contribution for Huddlestock” says Leif Arnold Thomas, CEO of
Huddlestock. “We wish him the best in the future. As we move forward, our focus remains on driving organic growth,
expanding our laaS-offerings and continuing to implement our cost-reduction initiatives.”

Disclosure regulation
This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

« Leif Arnold Thomas, Chief Executive Officer, Huddlestock Fintech AS, +47 982 15 520, |eif.thomas@huddlestock.com

About Huddlestock Fintech AS

Huddlestock is an innovative technology software provider through its Investment-as-a-service offering, with full operational
service support and a leading financial Consultancy services business. We deliver innovative and sustainable technology
and operational solutions to companies offering financial products and services.

Find out more at huddlestock.com
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« Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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